
1st April 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
April already! Where has the time gone?  

In maths this week, we have started to look at statistics and using frequency and tally 
charts to interpret data. This also links in really well with our computing learning, where the 
children have created their own branching databases online! 

  
 

In English, the children have created some wonderful leaflets about Italy, these will be 
shown when you come and visit us next week! 

   
 

In geography, the children were able to use more computing skills by researching where the 
different toppings of a pizza come from, some children were able to find out the food miles 
for each topping and a few were able to tell me whether or not importing food was a good 
thing, and why. 

In PE, the children made up a gymnastics routine by doing 2 asymmetrical shapes into a 
symmetrical shape. They were able to use the apparatus for this routine! 

On Tuesday, we were able to share each other’s home learning projects, once again they truly 
amazed me and I even learned some new facts about lots of different countries! 

In Jigsaw, we discussed what we would need to do say and say, and who would we talk to in 
unsafe situations. The children were very sensible and came up with some good ideas. 

 

 



1st April 2022 
For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online ready for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

End of Term Project – We are inviting all Year 3 parents / carers to our End of Term 
Project on Wednesday 6th April at 2:45pm in the hall. During this time you will be able to see 
your children’s learning as well as all the projects we have done the last two terms! 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


